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*The Annual Meeting of the Boyceville Community School District is scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 8th at 6:00 p.m.

*Open House was on Tuesday, August 19 from 2:00 to 6:00 p.m.

*August 21 and 22 will be our School Transition days.  We hope to have all 
students participate in these days.  Buses will run and we will serve breakfast and 
lunch.

*The summer work cleaning and maintaining of buildings is almost done.  We are 
now getting ready for the start of school. Thank you custodians, maintenance 
people, grounds crew and all of our year-round staff for your hard work this 
summer. It has been a challenge.

*The fall in-service is underway. Our new teachers had their orientation on 
Thursday, August 14.  We will have a total of 4.5 days of in-service for staff this 
year (1.5 are flex days).

 *Referendum work continues.  We are wrapping up some Phase 1 projects in 
September and October while getting Phase 2 preparations and plans ready to bid 
out later this fall.


